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The second day of the Kashmiri Youth 
Exchange Programme, organized by the 
Government of India in association with 
Nehru Yuva Kendra, Kodagu Youth 



Federation, and Coorg Public School and 
PU College, featured a session focused on 
"Opportunities for youth in Defence - 
Career Guidance."

The event, held at Coorg Public School and 
PU College in Gonikoppal, showcased a 
presentation by Lieutenant Commander 
Jayanth Subbaiah from the Naval Base 
Station in Karwar, Karnataka. The resource 
person provided valuable insights into 
various career opportunities available to 
the youth in the defense sector, 
emphasizing the potential for personal and 
professional growth, as well as the 
opportunity to serve the nation.

Lieutenant Commander Jayanth 
Subbaiah's presentation included 
information on the diverse roles and 
responsibilities within the armed forces 
and highlighted the educational and 
training pathways for aspiring candidates. 
The session also encouraged interactive 



discussions, allowing the attending youth 
to gain a comprehensive understanding of 
the various avenues available within the 
defense sector.

The activity aimed to inspire and motivate 
the youth, particularly from Kashmir, to 
consider a career in the defense sector 
and provided them with a platform to 
interact directly with a distinguished 
representative of the Indian Navy.

The initiative, hosted by Coorg Public 
School and PU College, reflects a 
commitment to fostering national unity 
and providing diverse opportunities for 
youth from all regions of the country. The 
collaboration with the Government of 
India, Nehru Yuva Kendra, and Kodagu 
Youth Federation underscores the 
importance of empowering and guiding 
young individuals towards meaningful and 
rewarding career paths.



The Kashmiri Youth Exchange Programme 
continues to serve as a platform for 
cultural exchange, knowledge sharing, and 
career exploration, aiming to build bridges 
and create opportunities for the youth of 
India.

For further information and updates on the 
ongoing programme, stay tuned to our 
news platform for comprehensive 
coverage of this significant initiative.








